
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  25 July 2022 

Date of response:  18 November 2022   

Freedom of Information request regarding replacement windows in 

Protected Buildings 

 

Request: 

Over the last five years how many individuals living in listed homes have applied to replace 
their single glazed windows with double glazing?  
 
Of that number, how many were approved and what were the reasons for approval?  
 
Of the ones refused, what were the reasons given for refusing? 
 
 
Response provided:  

The attached spreadsheet provides the information requested.  

The Decision Notice will set out the reasons for refusal and approval. The Decision Notice 

for all the applications on the spreadsheet can be downloaded from our website (States of 

Guernsey: Planning Websearch (gov.gg)) and is therefore publicly accessible. 

 

http://planningexplorer.gov.gg/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet
http://planningexplorer.gov.gg/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet

